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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am in support of SB 1153.  Oregon's water is a precious gem and it belongs to the 

public.  We need to protect this resource so that it forever remains clean, clear and 

able to support the fish we rely on for food and recreation.  Water rights transfers that 

are not reviewed open us up to misuse and abuse of our water.  Let's not let that 

happen.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Jean Quinsey  


